

From: Fi O'Connor

Sent: 28 November 2021 15:35

To: SHAPPS, Grant

Subject: Manston Airport

Dear Grant Shapps

I live in Thanet. Prior to the land around the helipad being sold there was a plan for a sustainable village on the site, serviced with a GP surgery and Primary school. This was to placed adjacent to a new business park.

The current plans to build an airport at Manston are a very bad idea. Toxicity of the land, noise pollution, lack of returns being some reasons.

I ask that you take my views into account as public consultation on this issue does not close until 3.12.21.

Turning the area around Manston into an airport is a very bad idea

Fi O'Connor

UK Parliament Disclaimer: this e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail. This e-mail address is not secure, is not encrypted and should not be used for sensitive data.

This email has originated from external sources and has been scanned by DfT's email scanning service.
